

March 24, 1972

Mr. S.R. Morss RFD 3 Bradford, Massachusetts 01830

Dear Sir: --

Many thanks for both of your reports, especially the tape recording..

It is surprising that you lost us at 6:02Pm, and not at 6:00Pm, as we are supposed to go from 1Kw directional antenna to 250 watts non-directional at that hour, and I am interested..

Again thank you, and this will confirm reception of WKIP on March 20th, 1972 between 5:55Pm and 6:02Pm, and I could recogonize our station jingle and also our afternoon newsman, George Knab...

We haven't done anything with our antenna system, and suspect that it is just conditions, and those will change and then you will not hear us again for some time.

very truly yours,

Levre W. Broks Gorge W. Brooks

Director of Engineering Olympian Broadcasting Corp.